

Friday, 10 June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 students have done an incredible job over the last few months preparing for and sitting their GCSE and Level 2 BTEC Examinations. They have worked hard to show off exactly what they can do, their attitude to learning, and indeed their whole approach to the exams, has been outstanding. I wish them the best of luck in all upcoming examinations.

The last day, in school, for Year 11 will be **Friday 10<sup>th</sup> June 2022**. After this date, students will come into school when they have an examination. All students must arrive on time for their exams in full correct uniform and assemble at their line-up.

Teachers will be communicating with students about pre-exam revision classes and students are expected to attend those as directed.

The year 11 prom is due to take place on **Thursday 7**<sup>th</sup> **July 2022**. This will take place at the Midland Hotel, Bradford. The cost of a prom ticket is £25 and the deadline for payment is **Friday 17**<sup>th</sup> **June 2022**.

To recognise the students hard work and commitment a trip to Alton Towers been arranged for Year 11 for **Friday 24th June 2022** and places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. Letters and money need to be returned by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2022. The cost of this trip will be £30.00 which includes travel and tickets to the theme park.

If students need a letter for either the prom or the trip they can collect from either Miss Daly when they attend for an exam or from student reception.

Finally, all students must return their iPads to school no later than Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> June 2022. These will be collected in before the exam that morning.

If you have any questions about these timings, or indeed anything else, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

San Place

**Principal**